
*JSPM’s* 
*BLOSSOM PUBLIC SCHOOL & JR. COLLEGE (NEW)* 

 
*Important Notice* 

 
*Annual Exams 2023-24 for Nursery to Class IX* 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. We would like to bring to your attention some crucial 
points regarding the upcoming Annual Exams for the academic year 2023-24, 
scheduled to be conducted from 23rd February 2024. 
 

 *No Study Leave: * Please be informed that no study leave will be granted during 
the period of the Annual Exams. 
This decision has been made due to the concurrent CBSE Board Examinations of class 
X & XII being held in our campus. We appreciate your understanding in this matter. 
 

 *Parental Responsibility for Study: * As the exams approach, we urge parents to 
actively engage in the academic progress of their wards. Regularly check on their study 
habits, provide a conducive environment for learning, and offer the necessary support. 
Your involvement is pivotal in ensuring your child's success. 
 

 *Adherence to Time table: *  A disciplined study routine is key to effective 
preparation. Encourage your child to adhere to a well-structured timetable that includes 
dedicated time for each subject. Consistency in study habits will greatly contribute to 
their confidence and performance during the exams. 
 

 *Timely Payment of School Fees: * Kindly ensure that all pending school fees & 
Bus Fees are settled before the commencement of the Annual Exams. This will help to 
avoid any inconvenience and ensure a smooth examination process for your child. 
 
We appreciate your cooperation and active participation in your child's education. 
Together, we can create an environment that fosters academic excellence and holistic 
development. 
 
*Wishing all our students the very best for the upcoming exams.* 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Vandana Kharat  
Principal 
 


